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THE LEAGUE OF
WOMEN VOTERS
OF SOMERS

P.O. Box 371, somers, New York 10580

Chiet Michael Driscoll

Town Police

P.O. Box 342

Somers, NY 10589

Dear Chief Driscoll,

A belated but heartfelt thanks to you for attending the meeting of the League

of Women Voters of Somers on Monday, November 13, 2000, from

10:30 to 12:30.

Your presentation * Everything You Wanted to Know About Drugs-But
Were Afraid to Ask” was most informative. Your generosity in taking time

to answer many questions from our members and guests was greatly

appreciated.

Sincerely, ’
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~ Roberta Kriedberg Rita Gottfried

President Committee Chairperson



Mark E. Bayer
Principal

Claire Comerford
Assistant Principal

Peter Rodrigues
Assistant Principal

June 10, 2020

Chief Mike Driscoll
Somers Police Department
100 Primrose Street

Route 139

Somers, NY 10589

Dear Chief Driscoll,

We would like to extend our sincere appreciation for your significant contribution to the success of our Senior Salute
on May 29" and your support of our 2020 graduating class. The overwhelming community engagement that was shown
to our seniors during these unprecedented times exceeded all expectations. As you well know, there was a lot of
anticipation on the part of both students and parents regarding the Senior Salute and the logistics during social
distancing. Your support before and during the event contributed significantly to its success. The achievements and

happiness of our graduating class is, in no small part, thanks to the team of people we had supporting our students,
which includes you.

Our partnership with the Somers community is something of great value to our entire school, and this show of support
is evidence of our great collaboration. We are truly thankful to have community leaders such as yourself who are behind
us, lending their support to our students. It truly “takes a village to raise a child.” It really means a lot to us and helps
us provide the best possible experience for our students.

With great appreciation,
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Mark E. Bayer, Principal Claire E. Comerford, Assistant Principal Pete Rodrigues, Assistant Principal

Somers High School, Somers Central School District
120 Primrose Street « PO Box 640, Lincolndale, NY 10540
Phone 914.248.8585 « Fax 914.248.8186 « www.somersschools.org




9 Magnolia Drive
Mahopac, NY 10541
April 8, 2020

Michael Driscoll

Police Chief

Somers Police Department
335 Route 202

Somers, NY 10589

Dear Chief Driscoll,

On Tuesday, April 6, 2020, officers Lewis and Boncardo detained our son, James, for ridingﬁ his
quad on the open road. The quad was impounded, and we received a summons.

Although the quarantine makes it challenging for kids to be cooped up indoors, we completely
understand that the officers are upholding the law. We also realize that they are helping to keep
our kids safe. It has come to my attention that some residents are complaining that the police
“aren’t doing anything.” | do not feel that is true. | see the patrol cars in my neighborhood, and |
believe they are doing their due diligence.

My husband and | want to personally thank these officers for not only doing their job in a
community that challenges their authority, but for being professional and compassionate with
our son. | know our son was upset because his friends “got away”, and these officers,
particularly officer Boncardo, prevented a stressful situation from escalating.

It was also my pleasure to speak with Sgt. Barker yesterday. He called me to speak about
retrieving the quad, and | found him to be professional, candid, and, frankly, charismatic.

I thank you all for your outstanding service to our community.
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